
 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat 
Denver, Colorado    2017 

Feb. 23-25, 2018 / July 13-15, 2018 / Oct. 12-14, 2018 

 

 

 

What is a Rachel’s Vineyard retreat?  
 
Rachel’s Vineyard weekend retreats offer a healing opportunity for any woman, man, couple, or 

others – grandparent, sibling, medical personnel – who have been affected by the emotional loss 

or spiritual pain of abortion. 

 

What can one expect from the retreat? 
 
The environment of the retreat is warm and safe for women and men to explore their experience 

of abortion by talking through unresolved feelings and conflicts. Retreatants are gently led 

through the critical steps of healing after abortion -- spiritual exercises of God's compassion and 

mercy, the process of grief, memorializing their aborted children, accepting God's forgiveness, 

and forgiving oneself and others involved.  

 

Is Rachel’s Vineyard confidential? 

Yes. When you sign up for a retreat, your name will not be given to any other individual or group 

for any circumstance. You can inquire about this program by e-mail or telephone and you can 

specify how you would like to receive any information.  

 

Is Rachel’s Vineyard a Catholic organization? 

Rachel’s Vineyard is a ministry of Priests for Life, whose National Director is Father Frank Pavone.  

Father Pavone is well known for his activity in the pro-life movement.  The retreat welcomes 

Christians of all denominations.   

 

To inquire further, contact Lori at 303-904-7414 email lorgreg@msn.com 

Edie at (303) 775-4108 email edieg2@aol.com  

 
These retreats are offered several times per year; please keep this flyer for future reference. 

More information can be found at: www.rachelsvineyard.org or www.rvrcolorado.org   
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